
  

 
 

We hope you all had a happy and relaxing Christmas and New Year. We would like to express our 

thanks for the cards, gifts and best wishes that we received leading up to the Christmas break. We are 

looking forward to an exciting and productive 2017! 
 

 

 

 

Our topic for term 3 will be the Anglo-Saxons. 

Areas of study will include the Anglo-Saxon 

invasion of Britain and its impact on the history 

of our country.  Anglo-Saxon settlements, food, 

clothing and day-to-day life will also be 

explored.  In Geography, we will be learning 

about Anglo-Saxon place names and counties.  
 

We will follow the time line of Anglo-Saxon 

history and next term we will be learning about 

the Viking and Norman invasions.  Our art and 

some of our literacy lessons will also have an 

Anglo-Saxon theme. Please feel free to bring in 

any resources that you feel would support the 

topic e.g. books, photos or artefacts. 
 

 

In literacy we will be covering a range of writing 

genres including: 

 

 Myths and legends (Beowulf) 

 How to Train your Dragon 

 Report writing (with a particular focus on 

newspaper reports) 

 Poetry  
 

 

Remember - individual reading books can be 

changed as and when necessary and we are 

more than happy for children to read books 

from home rather than school. Could we please 

request, however, that children try to read one 

book at a time as this makes it easier for us to 

assess their progress. Our library day is 

Wednesday. 
 

 



 

We will continue to follow the Year 4 units of 

work as set out in the Read, Write Inc. 

programme of study. 
 

 

In maths we will be covering … 

 Place value 

 Fractions and decimals 

 Addition, subtraction and money 

 Measurement and data handling 

 Mathematical fluency and reasoning 
 

 

 

The focus of our science lessons this term will be 

on materials and their properties: 
 

 Solids, liquids and gases 

 Changing states 
 

 

 

 

This term our PE sessions will be … 
 

 Outdoor games (Mondays) – hockey and 

fitness skills. 
 

 PPA (Fridays) – gym/dance 

 

                                                                       

 

We will be using technology to compose and                                                         

create music! 
 

      

 

This unit of work will focus on personal peace; 

dealing with conflict; and how religion creates a 

sense of peace.                                                                                                                                                       
 

 

This term we will be making Anglo-Saxon 

brooches, Anglo-Saxon houses, create illuminate 

letters and construct Sutton Hoo masks.  We 

will also be weaving. 
 

 

This term’s music topic is samba drumming.   

 

 

Mrs Sharp, Mrs Orton and Mrs East 


